
WEEK OF OCTOBER 22,1989

Station Notes
DIRECTOR TO OUTLINE STATION'S INTENDED FUTURE TUESDAY

Director Plane will deliver "The Geneva Plan," a slide 
presentation given last week to the CALS Advisory 
Council, at a meeting of all employees Tuesday, 
October 24 beginning at 11 a.m. in the Jordan Hall 
auditorium.

The presentation places research activities in the 
perspective of today's agri-economic climate. It 
establishes research thrusts and areas of program 
concentration developed following meetings and 
deliberations by faculty committees and individuals

concerned witn the Station's future. Included are 
projections involving personnel acquisitions, facilities 
development and financial affairs.

As with all employee meetings, questions and 
comments about The Geneva Plan or any other facet 
of Station life are welcome. For those wishing to 
submit their concerns in writing either before or after 
the meeting, response cards are available at 
department and units offices, in the Director's office, 
Personnel, or in the Sawdust Cafe.

BOOK SALE/CRAFT SHOW UPCOMING NOVEMBER 11

One of the area's most popular and impressive pre- 
Christmas craft shows, with a book sale as an added 
attraction, will be held in the Jordan Hall auditorium 
Saturday, November 11 from 10 a.m. to 3 p.m.

Station craftspeople still have time to reserve table 
space by contacting Mary-Howell Martens at x 239 or 
Rose Sticht, x 324.

The main purpose of the show and sale is to raise 
funds for the Station Library. Folks having books

POLICIES, PROCEDURES AND 
PEOPLE

Retirement Party Set

Harold Hebding, Research Support Specialist in the 
Department of Entomology, retired on October 12, 
after more than 30 years with the department.

A dinner in his honor will be held Sunday, 
November 19, at the Geneva Country Club. Anyone 
interested in attending the dinner or contributing 
towards a gift for Harold should contact Janice 
Allen, Entomology, ext. 323.

Photographers to Roam

This week and next, Station photographers will be 
cruising the labs, offices, greenhouses, shops, 
orchards, vineyards and fields in search of pictures to 
be used in the 108th Annual Report slated for 
publication next month. Situations typical of Station 
activities are particularly of interest. All ideas are 
welcome. Please call Dick Schading, x249.

they wish to give to the sale will receive one book for 
every three donated. Contact Mary VanBuren or any 
member of the Library staff.

The show and sale has grown from just a few to 
many craft vendors who offer such diverse items as 
ceramics, watercolors, woodworked goods country 
designs, Christmas ornaments, honey, baked good 
etc.

This is a fine opportunity to pick up some special gift 
items, and help the Station Library at the same time. 
Mark the calendar... November 11.

SOUVENIR ITEMS AVAILABLE 
TO CCU PARTICIPANTS

To mark International Credit Union Week, an 
assortment of free items including pocket calendars, 
snap-together coin banks and auto litter bags are 
available in Personnel. These are being offered on a 
first-come, first-served basis while they last. Several 
Station people have taken advantage of the 
university's Credit Union plan and the souvenirs are 
intended to recognize their participation.

CALENDAR OF EVENTS

Tuesday, O ctober 24, 11:00 a .m .,
auditorium, Jordan Hall, Station meeting for all 
personnel

W ednesday, October 25, 4:00 p.m.,
director's office, Geneva department chairs' meeting



SEMINARS

ENTOMOLOGY

Date:
Time:
Place:
Speaker:

Topic:

Monday, October 23 
11:00 am
Room 310, Barton Lab 
Dr. Sandy Walde 
Dalhousie Univ., Nova Scotia 
Density Dependents and the Control of 
the California Red Scale

HORTICULTURAL SCIENCES

Date: Monday, October 23
Time: 11:00 am
Place: Lunch Room, Food Science

CLASSIFIEDS

Speaker: Dr. Jerzy "George" Puchalski
Assistant Professor,
Botanical Garden, Polish Academy of 
Sciences, Warszawa, Poland 

Topic: Development in Applied Botany
Research in Poland with Special 
Emphasis on Biochemical Genetics .and 
Germplasm Management.

PLANT PATHOLOGY

Date: Wednesday, October 25
Time: 3:00 pm
Place: A-133 Barton Lab
Speaker: Dr. Anne Marte Tronsmo

Department of Plant Pathology 
Norwegian Plant Protection Institute 

Topic: Resistance to Snow Mold Diseases

FOR SALE: Open-backed reprint storage files. Two sizes, 250 
each or 5/$1.00. First come, first served. Library, Jordan Hall.

LOST: Two set of keys and set of Allen wrenches. Please contact 
B J., Hedrick Hall, or leave message with B&P, ext. 301.

FOR SALE: Electric stove with ceramic cook top, excellent
condition., bathroom sink and toilet all sold at best offer. Call 
Thomas at x277 or 789-3204.

FOR SALE: Four-burner gas stove/oven., light gray carpet 6' x 9', 
beige carpet 8'10" x 12', boy's bed. Call Geoff Rule, ext. 362.

SAFETY-WISE ADVICE

Good lighting will prevent falls around your home. 
Make sure every stairway and hall is adequately lit. 
A simple night light will help in each bedroom, 
bathroom, and hallway. Be sure garages, sheds, and 
cellar areas are well lighted. A safety message form 
Cornell Life Safety Services.


